
We Love our Mealworms! 
 
Welcome to our wonderful mealworm website. We have posted the 
amazing things we discovered about mealworms during our 
mealworm project in our class. 
 
During this project, we did multiple experiments to learn as much 
as we could about our little friends. We also did research to support 
or findings or to learn more about them to keep them safe and 
happy. 
 
Enjoy your visit!  

- Andrea, Kathleen, Sarah and Stephanie 
 
	
  
	
  

Welcome Little Buddies 
 
Above is a picture of our little buddies on the first day. Our insect 
count was 1 pupa and 9 larvae. We used nail polish to name them. 
Here is what we came up with: 
 
	
  


